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US 380 provides vital connectivity between Collin 
and Denton counties, similar to I-20 for Dallas 
and Tarrant counties.

Currently, three major studies are working together 
to improve this connectivity. US 380 Denton County 
Feasibility Study and two recently completed studies: the 
Loop 288 Study in Denton County and the US 380 Collin 
County Feasibility Study.

This study is anticipated to recommend a solution that has both regional and local benefits.

Study Details

Regional

Provide regional connectivity by providing an East-West connection 
serving Collin and Denton Counties.

Further enhance safety as the region grows

Local

Provide reliable 
travel time 

and minimize 
congestion

Enhance driver 
expectations 
for travel on 

US 380

Minimize 
human and 

environmental 
impacts

Provide roadway 
network reliability


